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An Important Notice about Schoolstream  

 
 
22 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Communication between home and school is an important part of supporting 
students in their learning journey and keeping up to date with school news and 
events. There are a range of ways that our school communicates with our 
school community, including the school Newsletter, Casula PS Facebook, 
Seesaw, email, Schoolstream and School Bytes. 
 
The school has recently begun using Seesaw as our main communication 
platform, therefore, our use of the Schoolstream app will soon come to an end.  
 
From Term 2, we will no longer use Schoolstream to communicate 
announcements and notes with you, so if you haven’t already, please get 
connected to Seesaw as soon as possible! 
 
How do I connect to my child's Seesaw journal? 
Parents/Carers and students need to sign the Casula Public School’s Seesaw 
Policy Agreement on SchoolBytes prior to using the communication platform. 
Once you and your child have signed the policy, your child’s classroom teacher 
will have given you a copy of your Seesaw QR code at your Family Partnership 
Meeting or it will have been sent home if you booked a phone interview. The QR 
code note will explain how to set up Seesaw on your device. Each child will have 
their own unique QR code that once you scan via the app you will immediately 
be able to see your child’s learning journal and will see any class and school 
announcements/notes. 
 
Please see your child’s classroom teacher or the front office as soon as possible 
if you need a copy of this QR Code.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Megan Predl 
Principal (Rel) 
 
 


